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We have been learning about the Japanese author and illustrator Satoshi Kitamura. We 

discovered that he likes to use a glass pen for illustrating his books, so we bought some glass 

pens and had a go ourselves! In IPC we learned how Thor was tricked by the giant Skrymnir and 

we made our own Viking drinking horns. In mathematics we are working on measuring time and 

length. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 


